
Loudoun County, Virginia 
www.loudoun.gov                NEWS RELEASE 

Office of the County Administrator, Public Affairs and Communications 
1 Harrison Street SE, P.O. Box 7000, Leesburg, VA  20177-7000 
703-777-0113  Fax 703-771-5841 
  

For Immediate Release         Media Contact:  Glen Barbour, Public Affairs and Communications Officer 
December 20, 2023                                      703-771-5086, Glen.Barbour@loudoun.gov                                                                            

Loudoun County Government to Observe December 26, 2023, as a Holiday  

Loudoun County government administrative offices will be closed Tuesday, December 26, 
2023. The Board of Supervisors approved an addition to the county’s holiday schedule at its 
December 19, 2023, business meeting.  

 
In observance of the Christmas holidays, Loudoun County government administrative 

offices will close at 12:00 p.m., Friday, December 22, and will reopen Wednesday, December 27. 
Employees who staff essential 24-hour county operations and other essential services will work as 
scheduled.  

 
The Loudoun County government holiday schedule is online at 

loudoun.gov/holidayschedule. 
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